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January 2017
Dear Parents,

Happy New Year! I hope you all had a fantastic Christmas and New Year. The following is a rough guide of what is happening this half term.  If you have any questions, please ask and we will try our best to help. 

PE

Our PE will be continue to be on a Monday, so could you please make sure their PE kit is in school all week.  If the weather is good enough we will be going outside so please make sure your child has a jumper/tracksuit trousers in their PE bags. For those of you with girls that wear tights, could you please make sure that a pair of socks are in their PE bags. 
On a Thursday afternoon the children will be taking part in ‘forest school’ based activities where we will access the outdoors in all weathers. Please make sure your child comes to school with warm clothes as it may get damp and chilly as we move further through winter.  
Reading and keywords
The children are really enjoying the shared library books as well as their school reading books. Could you please make sure that their library books, reading books and reading records are in school every day.  We are not always able to find a spare copy of their reading book if it is at home, which makes it difficult when we do our small group reading activities. 
Topics

We will begin learning about Dinosaurs this half term after a rather large egg appeared in the classroom, which we think might belong to a dinosaur.  We will be writing about, finding out about, making and creating dinosaurs, as well as continuing with our number and phonics work. We will also be learning about Chinese New Year.  We shall see what else the children would enjoy learning about and see where our learning takes us!   
Many thanks,

Mrs Whaley and Mrs Parker
